
 

 

 

June 18, 2014 

 

To:  ALL MEDIA HOUSES 

 

From: THE PUBLIC & CORPORATE AFFAIRS DEPARTMENT 

    BOTSWANA HOUSING CORPORATION 

 

RE:     516 BHC HOUSES AT PHAKALANE ABOUT TO BE CONNECTED TO WATER AND  

             SEWER RETICULATION LINES 

 

Botswana Housing Corporation is happy to announce that a lot of progress has been made towards 

connecting its 516 houses in Phakalane to water and sewer reticulation lines in the area. It is 

anticipated that the houses would be connected and functional by end of August this year. People 

who are directly affected by the project, inclusive of those who purchased the houses, partially paid, 

and or made undertakings to purchase would be informed through detailed letters on when to 

expect the delivery of the respective houses in due course.  

 

BHC regrets   inconveniences caused. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

 

 


